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On June 30, 2020 the Rotary Club of LaFayette, Alabama had its first weekly meeting since March 17, 2020.  Weekly meetings and club activities were cancelled from mid-March through the end of June in response to the Corona Virus.  It was good to see so many of our Rotarians at the June 30th weekly meeting!  

It was a busy meeting.  We discussed whether to apply for a Rotary grant this year.  The deadline to apply is July 31.  We are eligible to apply for up to $4,395.00.  The exact amount to be awarded will be dependent on our contributions to the Foundation program.  We discussed potential projects for Hometown LaFayette and the LaFayette museum.  We will need to make a final decision on whether we want to apply and what our project will be at our next meeting, July 7.  We also agreed to continue our weekly speaker program.  Club members will receive an updated speaker schedule. 

Congratulations to our new president-elect, Abby Adams!  Thank you, Abby, for agreeing to accept that role.  For 2020-21, our officers are:

President-John Caldwell
President-elect-Abby Adams
Secretary/Treasurer-Josh Yerta
Sergeant-at-Arms-Mac Tucker
Membership Chair-Stanley Tucker
Past President-Diane Sherriff


